

Louis M. Marinaro President Imarinaro@nabetlocal11.org

June 17, 2025

BULLETIN - NBC SPORTS PER DIEMS

Dear Sisters and Brothers at NBC Sports,

The Union has been informed by NBC Sports that there may have been errors in the tax withholding on per diem payments. This issue is unique to each employee based on where you performed work throughout the country. Not all employees are affected.

If you believe there may have been an error, or if you'd like to confirm that your withholdings were correct, the Company has provided a point of contact in its Accounting Department who can perform an individual audit of your per diem payments and tax withholding upon request.

CONTACT:

TINA BAKER

EMAIL:

TINA.BAKER@NBCUNI.COM

We encourage anyone with questions or concerns to reach out directly.

In Solidarity,

Louis M. Marinaro

NABET-CWA Vice President

NABET-CWA Local 11 President

cr/opeiu153:afl-cio

